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Work begins at North Mercer Way and Southeast 35th Street as early as May 31 
 
There will be one lane of alternating traffic through the intersection: 
 
As early as May 31st, we will begin 
installing a new sewer pipe and 
maintenance holes in the intersection of 
North Mercer Way and Southeast 35th 
Street. These pipes will connect to the 
pipes we have installed on the I-90 trail. 
 
Flaggers will direct one lane of alternating 
traffic on North Mercer Way and S.E. 35th 
St during permitted working hours. After 
permitted work hours, access to both lanes 
will be restored.  
 
Planned construction activities:  
We will begin installing pipe in the intersection this 
week. We are using a construction technique called 
“open cut” for this work. During open cut construction, 
crews dig from the surface to the pipe depth. Then 
they lay the pipe, cover it, and restore the surface. 
 
What to expect:  

• Permitted work hours are 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday 
to Friday and 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. on Saturday. 

• Flaggers will direct traffic during work hours. After 
work hours regular access will be restored. 

• There will be noise, dust, and vibrations typical of 
an active construction project.  

• Emergency vehicle access and pedestrian access will be maintained. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

ALTERNATE FORMATS AVAILABLE 
206-477-5371 OR TTY REPLY: 711 

NORTH MERCER ISLAND/ENATAI   Sewer Upgrade Project 
 
  Talk to us! For more information or to schedule a virtual meeting, please contact:  

    The community services team at 425-305-3578 or NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov 
    Visit the project web page at www.kingcounty.gov/MercerEnataiSewer 
 

Crews install pipe deep underground via 
"open cut" construction. 

Map of work area 
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